
Jim Briggs
North Yarmouth
LD 56
I am writing in opposition to LD 56, a bill to remove the 5 cent fee for bags in retail 
stores.  I think it is very unfortunate that it is even being considered!  Our state, our 
country, and the world, is being overwhelmed by plastic pollution.  Either bring your 
own bag, or pay the 5 cents!
I urge you to oppose LD 56.  Thank you.
Jim Briggs


